
Presbytery of St. Augustine 
Fall Stated Meeting - October 2, 2018 at 9:00 a.m.  !

Status of Session Minute Reading !
***** !

Reading of the 2017 minutes of our sessions is underway, and the target 
completion date is:  !

December 1, 2018. !
The most current results of the minute reading process will be placed in the 
meeting packet and on our website no later than October 1, 2018.  
 
If you have not provided your minutes for reading, please give me a call at your 
convenience. We can also arrange for minute reading after lunch at the 2018 
Clerk’s Workshop to be held on November 10, 2018.  !
The Rev. Alexandra (Sandra) Hedrick 
Stated Clerk - Presbytery of St. Augustine.  
(904) 612-9766 (cell) !!


